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Zone 56 1.5mg Water Tank and Piping Project 

January 2025 

UTILITY PROJECT  

The Zone 56 Tank and Piping Project generally consists of constructing a new partially 

buried 1.5-million-gallon pre-stressed concrete tank to be located north of Highway 69, 

west of York Motors. The tank will replace the existing 100,000-gallon steel tank located 

in Prescott Canyon Estates. The project also includes removing and replacing 

approximately 4,300 lineal feet of existing 8-inch CIP water line with a new 16-inch DIP 

water line. 

Fann Contracting, Inc., was awarded the construction contract for this project. Installation 

of the 16-inch water main and the water tank is complete; work on the Zone 7 Booster 

Pump Station is complete. The contractor is working on minor punch list items. The project 

is expected to be completed in early January 2025. 

City Contact Information  

Project Manager: David Bradley 

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

 

https://prescott-az.gov/capital-improvement-projects/capital-improvement-program/

